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Welcome Back
14th August 2020
Dear Parents and Carers

We have been delighted to welcome so many of pupils back this week.  It has been great to see how much they have grown and have enjoyed catching up with everyone’s news.  

We would also like to say a big WELCOME to those pupils and families who are joining us for the first time.  It has been super to see our Primary 1 pupils settling in so well, along with boys and girls who have joined us from other schools.  It is lovely to have you as part of our St Andrew’s school community.
Many thanks to our parents and carers, for all the support that you have shown our school community during the last five months.  Your commitment and positive comments have been very much appreciated during such a challenging time.  Thanks also for your willingness to adapt to our new school routines – it has really helped to ensure a smooth return to school for all of our pupils.

Some updates and reminders are included on the reverse of this letter, which I hope will be of use to families in the coming weeks.  We will also provide regular updates via text message, Twitter and on our school web site as new information becomes available.

We wish all of our families a lovely weekend and look forward to welcoming everyone back on Monday.

Kind regards

Joanne Hunter (Acting Leader of Learning)
Pupil Updates
All pupils have been given a brown envelope containing forms to be completed, by parents and carers, for the year ahead.  We would appreciate if these could be completed and returned to the school office as promptly as possible.

Packed Lunches
All Primary 1 – 3 pupils will be provided with a packed lunch, from our school kitchen, starting on Monday 17th August.  We appreciate that some children may prefer to continue bringing their own packed lunch from home and this is fine. 

Primary 4 -7 pupils should continue to bring a packed lunch from home until Friday 18th September.

Start and Finish Times
As of Monday 17th August:
	Class
	Arrival time
	Dismissal time

Mon - Thurs
	Dismissal time

Friday
	Entry Point

	P3
	8:40
	3:10
	11:55
	P3 fire door

	P4
	8:40
	3:10
	11:55
	P4 fire door

	P5
	8:40
	3:10
	11:55
	P5 fire door

	P2
	8:45
	3:15
	12:00
	P2 fire door

	P7
	8:45
	3:15
	12:00
	P7 fire door

	P1
	8:50
	3:20
	12:05
	P1 fire door

	P6
	8:50
	3:20
	12:05
	P6 fire door


Primary 1/2 parents and carers please note that pupils will be dismissed via the rear playground door.  Class teachers will bring them to this door, where they can be safely collected by an adult.
Thank you
